Minutes
Energy Advisory Committee

October 31, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 5:32PM.  All EAC members were present.  School Committee Member Judy Schlossberg Crosby was also present.

The minutes from the 10/16/19 meeting were approved.

There was extensive discussion of Distributed Solar proposals.  The School Committee has to approve the proposed East Elementary and Heights projects.  The draft proposal is in the hands of the superintendent. Lajos will reach out to her and the School Committee.

Abutters’ and neighbors’ concerns regarding potential negative effects on property values were noted.  Lajos will research to see if there is any data available. Valerie will reach out to Jim Daylor.  

The committee reviewed and revised the proposed Town Meeting presentation with much appreciated assistance from Judy Schlossberg Crosby.  Silas is to be commended for his patience and hard work with the revisions.
It was noted that the meeting with the Conservation Commission did not happen.  It is now scheduled for November 7.  

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday November 13, 2019, at the Community Center.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:19PM.

